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Wednesday 27th September 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Years 5 and 6 have been given the wonderful opportunity of attending this year’s New 
Scientist Live Exhibition at London Excel on Monday 9th October (schools day). The show 
includes a great programme of talks throughout the day aimed at upper KS2 as well lots of 
exhibition stands on the show floor, giving pupils the opportunity to get hands-on with the 
technology of the future and hear from inspiring leading-edge researchers. 
 
This trip is free and we will be travelling by public transport to Custom House – the 
exhibition centre is a short walk from there. We will be back in time for the end of the school 
day. If you can help on this trip, please let Mrs Freeman know. We are looking for one 
parent volunteer per class to accompany us. 
 
Please make sure your child wears full school uniform for this trip (no trainers). Your child 
will need to bring a packed lunch and a water bottle. If you would like to order a school 
provided packed lunch please email confirming your child’s name, class and trip to 
info@morden.merton.sch.uk by Thursday 27th September. We cannot accept any lunch 
orders after this date.  
 Please make sure that your child brings a coat to school with them on this day as the weather 
can be very changeable in Autumn. 
 
It will be a great experience for Silver and Gold Class to deepen their passion and enthusiasm 
for science, surrounded by inspirational speakers and ideas.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs R Torreiro 
Year 6 Class Teacher 
Phase 3 Leader 
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